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If “designate” at page 1, line 6, is deleted, later references to “designated
representative” no longer work.  Accordingly, this redraft provides that “an employe
may authorize a representative”, rather than “consent to allow a representative,”
which is a rather awkward construction, and substitutes “authorized representative”
for “designated representative” wherever found.

Please contact me if this approach presents a problem.
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